
 

PSRI GRADUTES CLASS OF 2015 HAVING A PHOTO 
SESSION WITH THE DIRECTOR AND BRIEF TALK ON 
THEIR EXPERIENCE  
Date and time:  
Fri, 12/11/2015 - 07:27  
 
 

 

Population Studies and Research Institute (PSRI) Prof. Murungaru Kimani having a photo 
session with class of 2014/2015 Masters graduates. 

The graduates had a fruitful discussion with the Director on their experiences during the period 
of study at PSRI. The graduates were equally happy to have made it through to the graduation. 

The Director on his part encouraged the graduates to represent PSRI well in the outside research 
world and when presented with an opportunity to come back, He encouraged them to pursue 
their PhDs and join the academic leadership at the University. 

The Institute offers post graduate programs in MSc Population Studies, MA Population Studies, 
MA (Monitoring & Evaluation) and PhD in Population studies 

 


